June 28, 2006
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Re:
Penalty Assessment against Bill’s Transfer, Inc.

Docket No. TV-060415
Dear Ms. Washburn:
Enclosed for filing in the referenced docket are an original and eight copies of Staff’s Corrected Response to Bill’s Transfer, Inc.’s Application for Mitigation, Corrected Declaration of Sheri Hoyt and Certificate of Service.  I learned that the staff investigation report attached to Ms. Hoyt’s declaration in the original filing of Staff’s Response did not convert correctly to the PDF file format and therefore is not a true and correct copy.

Although the purport of the report is unchanged, the content as well as the pagination is slightly different.  I have updated the citations in the Corrected Response to reflect pagination of the true and correct copy of the staff investigation report but have not otherwise altered the text.  For the sake of clarity, I am re-filing all of the attachments along with the updated response and the true and correct copy of the staff investigation report.  This filing represents a complete response and replaces all documents filed earlier that are associated with Staff’s Response.
Sincerely,

JENNIFER CAMERON-RULKOWSKI
Assistant Attorney General 
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